From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 3:44 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.htm.

Values:

First_Name :
Jane

Last_Name :
Kepley

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
October 17, 2021

My name is Jane Kepley. | have been a resident and involved member of the community of Fallbrook for over 37 years.

Fallbrook is an unincorporated area in North County. We have different needs, issues and concerns that are not shared
with the communities of East County, South County or the City of San Diego.

North County, is a separate “community of interest” Fallbrook, Bonsall, Valley Center, Vista, San Marcos, Oceanside,
Rainbow, & Deluz share many common North County services, such as Sheriff, Fire and CHP, Health care facilities,
educational facilities, Resources such as water, Transit, Youth sports leagues, and social & cultural institutions. As North
County communities, we collectively support the Marine Corps Base Camp Pendleton & United States Naval Weapons
Station in Fallbrook We share concerns about agriculture and fire safety.

Separating our unincorporated areas of Fallbrook from North County cities in which we have established relationships
for the safety and well-being of all of our communities is detrimental and can tear apart years of hard work, and could
give rise to increased crime, health concerns, increased poverty, increased fire safety issues and decreased resources.

We need one Supervisor to fight and represent us at the County Board, not have our needs pushed to the side,
destroying our communities and the relationships that have been built to keep North County residents safe, educated
and stable.



| urge you to Respect our community of interest and maintain a unified North County, represented by one County

Supervisor.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Jane Kepley, Realtor®
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